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January 31, 2018 

Mr. Jason Prescott 
CEO 
Apparel Textile Sourcing  
3414 South Garfield Avenue, Suite A 
Commerce, CA 90040 

Dear Mr. Prescott, 
    
On behalf of the Greater Miami Convention and Visitors Bureau and our local partners, we would be 
delighted to welcome the delegates of the Apparel Textile Sourcing Miami to Greater Miami and the 
Beaches. 

As a global community at the crossroads of Latin America, North America and Europe, Miami is a 
leading destination for many of the world’s major meetings, conventions and trade fairs.  Often called the 
“Business Capital of the Americas,” Miami is a global hub for fashion and the garment industry.   

Miami International Airport (MIA) offers 900 daily flights provided by 107 airline carriers, more than any 
destination in the United States. 

Upon arrival, your delegates will discover and enjoy the diverse offerings of our vibrant international 
cosmopolitan community that seamlessly blends with the natural beauty of our tropical environment.  
Year-round warm weather makes Greater Miami a favorite of visitors from around the globe who enjoy 
our world-class hotels, restaurants, arts and culture, attractions, shopping and nightlife.  From our miles of 
pristine white sandy beaches along the crystal blue Atlantic to the exotic natural wonders of the 
Everglades, Miami offers visitors a wealth of extraordinary options. 

We look forward to welcoming the 2018 Apparel Textile Sourcing to Miami and hope it will be the first of 
many to be held in our community. 

For additional information on Greater Miami and the Beaches, call +1 (305) 539-3000 or visit our website 
at www.MiamiandBeaches.com.   

Sincerely, 

  
William D. Talbert, III, CDME 
President & CEO 

http://www.MiamiandBeaches.com

